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Murray River Organics Group Limited (ASX: MRG) – Removal 
from Official List 
Description 

Murray River Organics Group Limited (‘MRG’) will be removed from the Official List from the commencement of 
trading on Tuesday, 11 April 2023, in accordance with Listing Rule 17.12. 

ASX refers to MRG’s outstanding Half Year Report for the half year ended 31 December 2021 (‘Report’). The Report 
was due to be lodged on 28 February 2022. The 1 year anniversary of the deadline for providing the Report was 
28 February 2023. 

ASX’s policy is that it is appropriate to automatically remove from the official list any entity that fails to lodge any 
of the documents referred to in Listing Rule 17.5 for a continuous period of 1 year after the deadline for lodgement 
of that document. The Half Year Report is a document listed under Listing Rule 17.5. 

ASX’s policy is explained in section 3.4 of ASX Listing Rules Guidance Note 33 Removal of Entities from the ASX 
Official List. 

Issued by 

Rana Kurban 
Adviser, Listings Compliance  
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